
2019-2020 5th Grade Supply List  
 

The following list of supplies will be needed regardless of whom your child has in the upcoming school year: 

 
 Bible (NKJV; others are fine) – this Bible 

MUST stay in school. 
 
 Pencils (at least 24 sharpened or 

mechanical); replace as needed. 
 

 Erasers (pencil topper or hand held) 
 

 1 pack of red or purple pens for grading 
 

 1 pack of colored markers 
 

 1 pack of colored pencils 
 

 1 - 4-packs of THIN dry erase markers 
 

 2 yellow highlighters 
 

 Scissors 
 

 2 rolls of clear Scotch tape 
 

 1 - 3 pack of Post-it-Notes (any color) 
 

 1 –100 pack of 3x5 lined index cards 
 

 1 roll of paper towels 
 

 1 box of tissues 
 

 A small container for art supplies (no 
larger than 5” x 8”—NOTE: DO NOT 
purchase the hard plastic boxes.  The soft 
zippered kind or a binder pencil pouch is 
what is required.) 

 
 Zippered pencil case for pencils, erasers 

and pens 
 

 One 1½ inch Binder OR one sturdy 
Expanding File (student’s choice) 
 

 1½ -inch binder (separate from above) for 
writing/grammar curriculum  
 

 5 dividers (not needed IF using Expanding 
File Folder) 
 

 3 – 2 pocket plastic folders for the binder 
only (must have holes to use in binder) – 
not needed if you chose the expanding 
file.  

 
 3 packs of loose leaf paper (wide-ruled) 

 
 4 Marble Composition books  

 
 2 plastic, 2-pocket folders with fasteners 

(1 – red, 1 – yellow)  
 

 ALL textbooks MUST be covered in brown 
paper.  Please save at least 5 large brown 
paper bags for the beginning of the school 
year. NO book covers please! 

 
 One roll of clear contact paper to cover 

workbooks (The stores run out quickly!) 
Keep this at home to cover workbooks 
☺ 
 

 A bag of candy (non-peanut items) 
 

 A free standing, wire locker shelf 
(optional) 

 
 A combination lock (no key or laser locks) 

(optional) 
 

 A reading book of choice for silent 
reading.  Must have the first day of 
school. 

 
 A completed Summer Reading Packet 

 
 
 
 
You may wish to purchase more pencils, pens, paper, etc. while there are summer sales because 

students will be responsible to replace items if their supply runs out during the school year. 
 


